

# Centrals Juniors AFL Club Inc



## 2021 Apparel & Season kick off planning

Key objective for this meeting is to review and agree upon 2021 Apparel with the aim to place all orders by W/E 18/12/20.

Other points requiring discussion and planning for 2021 is to Secure a date and all requirements for 2021 Sign on and to drive registrations ( EG, promotion) and to plot a few initiatives to utilise surplus & remaining grant funds.

When 15-12-2020 at 04:00

Location: The Kennel - Trinity Beach Sports Club, 1 Nautilus St, Trinity Beach QLD 4879, Australia

Present Brent Courtney , Centrals Juniors President (President), Centrals Juniors Secretary (Secretary), Centrals Juniors Treasurer (Treasurer)

## Agenda

| Item |  | Owner                         | Item           | Time   |
|------|--|-------------------------------|----------------|--------|
| 1.   | Introduction - Marcus MacDonald<br>Camden/ Development Lead  | Centrals Juniors<br>President | For Noting     | 5 min  |
| 1.1. | Junior Competition Age Group<br>Proposal - Discuss in preparation of<br>being tabled/voted in Jan    |                               | For Discussion | 15 min |
| 2.   | Sarah to provide detailed quotes &<br>Suggested order quantities 2021<br>Player kits , Polos & Merch | Centrals Juniors<br>Secretary | For Action     | 15 min |
| 3.   | Sarah to provide design Concepts<br>for new Polos ect.   | Centrals Juniors<br>Secretary | For Action     | 10 min |
| 4.   | Merchandise Storage for 2021   | Merchandise<br>Manager        | For Discussion | 5 min  |
| 5.   | 2021 Sign On day - Lock in Date/<br>requirements for this 'Event'.                                   | Centrals Juniors<br>President | For Action     | 30 min |
| 5.1. | Do we wish to align with AFLQ<br>Dates   |                               |                |        |
| 5.2. | Do we want to consider a twilight<br>sign on event   |                               |                |        |
| 5.3. | Do we make a big event out of it (<br>Culture )  |                               |                |        |

| Item |  | Owner                      | Item           | Time   |
|------|--|----------------------------|----------------|--------|
| 5.4. | Resources available on the day ( Volunteers to determine what we can /cant do)                     |                            |                |        |
| 5.5. | Actions required / allocated to prepare.   |                            |                |        |
| 6.   | 2021 Initiatives to use funds on hand - Examples proposed in Nov meeting below for discussion      | Centrals Juniors Treasurer | For Discussion | 30 min |
| 6.1. | \$500 remaining in Covid grant /\$1000 remaining in gate grant / \$2800 in Storage ' Locker' grant | Centrals Juniors Treasurer | For Noting     |        |
| 6.2. | Social events & activities - Drive culture   |                            | For Discussion |        |
| 6.3. | Balls  |                            | For Discussion |        |
| 6.4. | Redo recognition Signage in clubhouse - (Scott to start exploring getting this done )              |                            | For Discussion |        |
| 6.5. | 'Centrals Juniors AFL Club' signage on entrys  |                            | For Discussion |        |
| 6.6. | Employ First Aiders ( Brent to explore this with Lynne & Mike Reid RE getting some student drs)    |                            | For Discussion |        |

---

*End of agenda.*